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Greetings PEC Team,

Hope this email finds you well, in great spirits.
Thank you for your continued service to the People of Oakland!!
Thank you for hosting the Special PEC meeting on Monday, December 16th.

| will be in attendance & wanting to speak during Open Forum as well as on Agenda Item regarding PEC Parcel
Tax. Hoping everyone in attendance has their rights respected & are allowed the time given to speak.

In community,

Renia Webb





